New Mexico Qil Conservation Commission
“D00 RIO BRAZOS ROAD

AZTEC., NEW MEXICDO

Auguss 8, 1960

Pan American Pesroleum Corporation
Box 480
Farmington, New Mexico

Attn: Mr. L.O. Speer

Ret 1960 Deliveradility Test
Cohs MoAdame #2, Fuloher-Xuts
Piotured Clif7s FPleld

Dear Mr. Speer:

Reference ies made to your letter of July 29, 1960 regarding the
above well, with attaohments showing past preduction history.

The information whioh you have furnished conclucivaly ehows that
the 1959 deliveradility test was not representative of this well's
producing capasity. We are, therefore, correcting the allowadle
to the 1960 deliveradllity test effective upon date of receipt of
your 1960 deliverability test. A supplement will e mads ahowing
thie correction and you will de mailed a copy.

Yours very truly

Emery Co Arnold
Supervisor, Diatrict #3
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tl Pago Nat. Gas Co.
Farmington, NeM.
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